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Board Action Request 

SUBJECT:  Station #2 Air Conditioner Replacement  

DATE:  7/26/2021  

FROM:  Deputy Chief Genaro Rivera  

 

Background:   One of the two AC units at Station #2 needs to be replaced. The unit was installed in 1994 

and had the compressor replaced in the last five years. The unit developed additional issues recently 

including a freon leak and a very noisy compressor. The unit since has quit working to produce cool air.   

Two AC service companies looked at the unit and both recommended that the unit should be replaced.  

Staff contacted three companies for a quote. Two companies responded and the third was unable to 

submit a quote due to time constraints.  

Legal Review: N/A 

Fiscal Impact: This purchase will be charged to the Facilities operating budget.  

 

Alternate Option: None 

 

Staff Recommendation: Staff recommends approving the quote from Bustamante Refrigeration.  

 

Proposed Motion: Motion to approve the quote from Bustamante Refrigeration for a new air 

conditioning unit at Station #2 at a cost not to exceed $6,000.00. 

 

 

See Attachments 

• Cactus Heating & Cooling 

• Bustamante Refrigeration  

 


